
   
 

   
 

The following minutes are draft minutes which are subject to revision, and which 
have not yet been adopted by the Board. 

 
CONNECTICUT STATE DENTAL COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING 
September 11, 2024 

 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Peter Katz, DMD, Chairperson 
Sarita Arteaga, DMD 
Monica Cipes, DMD 
Deborah Dodenhoff, RN 
Craig Fontaine, Esq. 
Mark Longobardi, DMD 
Anatoliy Ravin, DDS 
 
DPH / AAG STAFF PRESENT: 
Ryan Burns, DPH Deputy Legal Director 
Aden Baume, DPH Legal Counsel to the Board 
Linda Fazzina, DPH Staff Attorney 
Betty J. Rozario, Board Liaison 

 
CALL TO ORDER. 
Chairperson Dr. Peter Katz called the meeting to order at 1:04 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES  
Craig Fontaine moved to approve the June 12, 2024 minutes. Dr. Sarita Arteaga seconded the 
motion. The motion was approved unanimously by roll call vote.  
 
PROPOSED CONSENT ORDER 
Eric Paul Buck, D.D.S.   Linda Fazzina, DPH Staff Attorney 
 
Staff Attorney Linda Fazzina presented the proposed Consent Order to the Board. Attorney 
Fazzina appeared on behalf of the Department. Respondent was not present. 
 
Dr. Peter Katz moved to accept the Consent Order with the provision that it applies a reprimand on 
Dr. Buck’s Connecticut dental license. Dr. Mark Longobardi seconded the motion. The motion was 
approved unanimously by roll call vote. 
 
CHAIR UPDATES  
Dr. Peter Katz moved to amend the agenda to discuss the August 20, 2024 letter from Dr. 
Stephanie Katz. Dr. Monica Cipes seconded the motion. The motion was approved unanimously 
by roll call vote. 
 
Dr. Katz presented the August 20, 2024 letter from Dr. Stephanie Katz to the Board concerning the 
requirement that supervising dentists be in the same facility as dental assistants taking 
radiographs. Several board members indicated that they would like to work with the Department to 
develop a legislative proposal on the issue. No votes were taken.  
 



   
 

   
 

ADJOURN 
Craig Fontaine moved to adjourn the meeting. Dr. Mark Longobardi seconded the motion. The 
meeting was adjourned at 1:37 p.m. 
 
Dr. Peter Katz, DMD, Chairperson 
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